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Ref. U-12021/03/2024-MEC Dated: 06.09.2024 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

It is for the information to all candidates that the Provisional Result for Stray Vacancy 

Round of NEET MDS Counselling 2024 is now available. Any discrepancy in the 

result may immediately be informed to MCC of DGHS upto 11:00 A..M of 07.09.2024 

through email on the Email id: mccresultquery@gmail.com after which the Provisional 

Result will be treated as ‘Final’. 

The Candidates are further informed that the provisional result is only 

indicative in nature and subject to change. The candidates cannot claim any right 

over the allotted seat in the provisional result and the provisional result cannot be 

challenged before the Court of Law. 

The Candidates are advised to approach the allotted college/institute only 

after the declaration of Final Result and only after downloading the allotment letter 

from the MCC website. 
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